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25/03/2021  13:04:392021/1004/T OBJ Alan Gregg and 

Angela Clist

We are against the proposal to fell this tree to the ground. It seems like a drastic reaction to a problem for 

which there may be other solutions.

 

One of the things which initially attracted us to our property on Gayton Road was the beautiful green canopy 

provided by these large trees in the summer. Hampstead is known as being a leafy area but trees in the 

borough are being cut down at an alarming rate. We think Camden Council should make every effort to 

protect the trees.

This tree enhances the amenity of several gardens in the area. It is healthy and robust and it helps to maintain 

privacy between the adjoining properties. In a dense urban area with high pollution we need to keep all the 

trees we can.

 

Pollarding is used extensively by Camden Council on Gayton Road. Pollarding the tree at no.7 may be a 

possible way of reducing the size of the roots.

We are in favour of anything that preserves the unique character of Hampstead. Destroying mature trees does 

not help.
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